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Hello everyone
Unfortunately, we have recently lost a ‘valuable’ booking.
Overture Performing Arts had bookings in the Large and Small halls for three hours on Saturday mornings and also the Small hall and Bycullah rooms for three hours on Wednesday evenings. They couldn’t attract enough young people to make the classes viable.
Woodville Women’s Group left us from September because they thought we were closing down but have now voted to come back to us from January.
We have a few new bookings;
Al Furqan on Friday or Saturday evenings for two hours for classes teaching Islam. 
Strive speech and drama after school on Mondays for two hours.
Pilates on Thursday mornings for one hour.
We have had 30 adhoc bookings since our last meeting.
We have hosted a fish and chips’ lunch for some of our older users and friends every month since June and our next one will be on Friday 29th October. 
We held a quiz evening last Friday and hope to make these a regular occurrence in the diary.
Instead of holding a Craft Fair this year we are taking tables at the Kings Langley Advent Fair on Sunday December 4th. Donations of craft work and good quality bric-a-brac would be gratefully received.
On Thursday 8th December the Recreation for the Retired Christmas lunch will take place in the Large hall. Any offers of help will be welcomed.
We are coming to the close of a difficult year, full of uncertainty and worry for many of our hirers and users.
Let’s hope 2023 will be more positive and optimistic, as we all are trying to be.
I think that’s all I have to report for now.

Best wishes
Cathie














